
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

2018 Year End Finance Update 
I am happy to report that the village ended 2018 with 1.4 million dollars in the 
general fund.  We have worked diligently through the year to increase the general 
funds revenue reserve.  It is recommended that municipalities have a reserve that 
could cover three months of general fund expenses.  Income tax revenue in 2018 
has increased as shown in the R.I.T.A. chart below. This is due to the passage of 
the income tax increase from 2% to 2.5% starting tax year 2017.  As a reminder, 
five percent of all net revenues received have been allocated to our capital 
projects fund, to assist in maintaining our roadways, municipal buildings, slope 
stabilization, parks and recreational facilities.  

 

Where does the money come from. . . 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Where does the money go . . . 

From the Chief Fiscal Officer 
 

 

 

 

Contact Information for the Finance Department 
p: 216-641-7020  f: 216-641-8485 
 

Chief Fiscal Officer: Angel Meriwether  
Payroll: Amanda Domzalski 
Accounts Payable: Christina Caporuscio 
 

Questions about your individual Income Tax returns?  Contact Regional Income Tax Agency (R.I.T.A) 1-800-860-7482 

Questions about your Property Tax? Contact Cuyahoga County Fiscal Office 216-443-7010 

 

R.I.T.A. Revenue 

 


	Spring Severe Weather Awareness Week:
	March 17-23, 2019
	Statewide Tornado Drill:
	March 20, 2019 at 9:50 a.m
	Tornado Safety Tips
	The sirens will be set off on March 20th at 9:50 am for one minute.
	Please do not be alarmed when you hear the sirens.

